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 USA Swimming Registration – IMPORTANT ACTION ITEM 
REMINDER:  In our November 2022 Newsletter, we asked that all Titans complete 
the 2023 USA registration no later than 12/15/22.   

As of today, only 30% of our team has completed this task. 
 
For your swimmer to participate in any club practice, event, or meet on or after 
January 1, 2023, they MUST be registered with USA Swimming. If they are not 
registered, then they cannot attend. This is a requirement by USA Swimming in order 
to be an active member of our club. 
 
In order to do this, please follow the directions that are on our website.  

• Sign into our website – www.titanswimming.com – and then click on the USA 
Swimming Account Registration page found under the Join Our Team tab.   

• You must be signed into your Titan account to access this page.   
• This is a TWO STEP process.  Two sets of directions. You first create the 

Parent Account; you then create the Swimmer Account and pay the $88 
registration fee (per swimmer). You must choose the $88 membership.    

• Use the documents found on the website to guide you.  There is a registration 
link included in the Create Swimmer Account.  You must use this in order to 
successfully register your swimmer.  

 
Some people have had difficulty in completing registration because they did not 
follow BOTH sets of directions that were created to help.  Once you create a Parent 
account, you MUST follow the second set of directions to find the link to register your 
swimmer.  This is done in a completely different place and without the link – you 
cannot complete this task. 
 
Please do this BY THE END OF THIS WEEKEND, 12/18.  If you have any questions, 
please send an email to our team:  tonawandatitansswimclub@gmail.com  
 

Titan Family Night at the Arena – FEW TICKETS LEFT 
There are about 25 tickets left in our group discount block 
for our next great family event - Thursday, December 29th 
Buffalo Sabres vs. Detroit Red Wings.   
 
These are available to all Titan members, families, friends, 
and alumni. Bring your crew!! Everyone will be heading 
down to the ice after the game for a team picture.   
 
To purchase tickets, please use this link: 
https://fevo.me/titansswimclub 
 
We hope to see everyone there!  The Sabres are turning into one of the highest 
scoring teams in the NHL so it should be a fun game to see.  
 
 

 

Got Questions? 
Swimmer Related – 
(Anything about your swimmer’s 
progress, meet entry related): 
Contact your swimmer’s coach  
via information found on website 
under Coaches tab 
 
Account Related -  
(Anything about your Titan account,  
billing, registration, website)  
Email 
tonawandatitansswimclub@gmail.com 
 
Website 
Current schedule information,  
Event information, last minute  
communications, handbook: 
  
www.titanswimming.com 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
2023 USA Swimming Registration –  
PAST DUE 12.15.22, COMPLETE by  
12.18.222 
 
TTSC Holiday Meet 
12.27.22 – 12.28.22 
 
Titan Family Night at the Arena 
Buffalo Sabres Game 
12.29.22 
 
Niagara Power Point Meet 
1.14.23 – 1.16.23 

 



 

  2022 TTSC Holiday Meet - Volunteer Opportunities  
As a reminder, our 2022 TTSC Holiday Meet is Tuesday, December 27th and 
Wednesday, December 28th.  If you have any questions about entries, please talk to 
the coaches.  
 
We will be posting Volunteer Opportunities on Monday, December 19th.  Positions will 
be limited to 2 per family until Friday, December 23rd.  At that time the positions will 
be open for anyone to fill.  
 

2022 TTSC Holiday Meet - Supply Donations 
As mentioned in the 2022-2023 Handbook families from ALL levels regardless of 
participation are asked to assist in preparations for TTSC hosted meets by donating 
food or supplies to help us reduce the operational costs of our team meets.  
 
For the Holiday Meet, food/supply donation needs equate to approximately $5 for 
each family. These can be donated in form of a store-bought item(s) from a 
predetermined list of needs or can be charged to your Titan account in the amount 
of $5 to go towards the purchase of these items.  
 
The list of items needed for the Holiday Meet can be found here:  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040B4DA4AE2DABF58-ttsc1 
 
If you would like to NOT be charged the $5 family donation and instead bring in an 
item, please sign up via this link.  These items MUST be brought in on Monday, 
December 26th in between 4pm – 6pm only.    If you prefer not to worry about 
shopping and would like to be charged the $5 that will occur on Tuesday, December 
27th and no further action on your behalf will be required.  
 

2022 Elf on the Shelf Meet  
Stroke Development, Level 1, and Level 2 families – Don’t forget to get your entries 
in for the Elf on the Shelf meet on Wednesday, December 21st.  The meet will take 
place at Kenmore East High School.  Enter through the door off Brighton.  We will 
have a pizza party after for our swimmers.  See the email from Coach Grace for 
details.  We hope to see all our SD, L1 and L2 swimmers there to celebrate their last 
event before the Christmas! 
 

November 2022 Swimmer of the Month  
Congratulations to our Titan Swimmers of the Month for November 2022! These 
athletes have earned this honor based on practice attendance, accomplishments, 
attitude, growth, and work ethic.  Stop by the AFC to pick up your bag tag.   

• Stroke Development - Matteo Quiambao  
• L1 Alyssa Adair  
• L2 Violet Drullard  
• L3 Emme Pauly  
• L4 Jacqueline Adams  
• L5 Nora Pashler  
• L6 Josephine Russom  
• L7 Dominic Zuccari  
• L8 Chloe Marcyan, Ava Pauly and Meredith Roberts 

 

Did You Know? 
If you are looking for detailed information 
about a meet, the Meet Information 
document has everything you need to 
know about the event. 
 
You can find Meet Information 
documents for each meet AFTER YOU 
SIGN IN and under the Event tab of our 
website.  In addition, if it is a Titan hosted 
meet you can see this information under 
the TTSC Hosted Meet tab of our 
website.  
 
You must be signed into your Titan 
account in order to see all the Upcoming 
Events and Meets.  
 
Although each team has a slightly 
different format for their Meet 
Information document, they all include 
warm-up and start times, session 
information, order of events, and venue 
details such as entrance fees and 
program costs.  
 
If the host team has additional important 
information to share prior to the event, 
we may send an additional email to Titan 
attendees. If not, you will need to 
reference the Meet Information 
document for all of the details.  
 
 
Amazon Smile Thank You! 
Thank you to the families who have our 
club as their designated charity for 
Amazon Smile.  
  
For you to designate our team as your 
selected charity, please use this link:   
 
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/16-
1346845 
 


